
A community service of The Edward R. Murrow College of Communication 

Programming provided by Northwest Public Broadcasting for distribution beyond our local viewing 

area complies with the closed caption quality rules as set out by the Federal Communications 

Commission. Furthermore, NWPB complies with the best practices inherent within the FCC captioning 

guidelines. However, Northwest Public Broadcasting programming created for local distribution is 

exempt under one or more applicable exemptions from Section 79.1 (d) of the Commission’s rules:  

- Interstitials, promotional announcements and public service announcements. Interstitial material, 

promotional announcements, and public service announcements that are 10 minutes or less in 

duration. 

- Channels producing revenues of under $3,000,000. No video programming provider shall be 

required to expend any money to caption any channel of video programming producing annual gross 

revenues of less than $3,000,000 during the previous calendar year other than the obligation to pass 

through video programming already captioned when received. 


